Mary Ann Williamson Chairman

J. Winston Krause Commissioner

Cynthia Tauss Delgado Commissioner



TEXAS LOTTERY COMMISSION

Gary Grief, Executive Director

Philip D. Sanderson, Charitable Bingo Operations Director

March 13, 2012

Ken Levine Executive Director P. O. Box 13066 Austin, Texas 78711-3066

Dear Mr. Levine:

We appreciate the opportunity to respond to the Sunset Staff Report on the Texas Lottery Commission. We also appreciate and want to thank you and your staff for your thorough review of our agency operations and for the professionalism displayed throughout the process.

In summary, the agency agrees with all the recommendations contained in the Sunset Staff Report.

Thank you again for the work performed by your team. We look forward to working with you as we move forward in the Sunset process.

Sincerely,

Gary Grief

Executive Director

Phil Sanderson

Charitable Bingo Operations Director

cc:

Chairman Mary Ann Williamson

Commissioner J. Winston Krause

Commissioner Cynthia Tauss Delgado